My name is Ryan Flannagan, my wife Kathy and our children Bridget,
Paige, Kendall, and Quinn moved to CLV from Cincinnati in 2007. I am originally
from Jasper and chose to make CLV home when we moved back to the area. We
recently moved into our second home in the village and absolutely love the unique
lakefront life CLV offers.We have medical practices in Newburgh and Jasper. I see
CLV as a unique living opportunity and aspire to see it continue to develop what it
has to offer. We have upcoming issues that allow CLV and Santa Claus to establish
itself as an attractive home for families seeking a lifestyle incorporating the beauty
of our natural surroundings with ample outdoor recreational activities in a secure
neighborhood setting. Municipalities that embrace this fact grow, those that do not
wither.

Sitting on the board allows me to give voice to those who want to see CLV
make the moves that will secure its future as a forward thinking enclave. 1 see a
great future for this part of southern Indiana. I see improving roadways,
commercial development, and with that population growth. CLV needs to shine as
the most desirable option for this new growth to call home. This only serves to
benefit all generations who already call CLV home and those who will tomorrow.

Best regards,

Ryan Flannagan



